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Superintendent of Schools 
Message: Joshua R. Meyer

Dear Parents, Students, and 
Community Members,

As we conclude this school year, 
I am filled with immense pride and 
gratitude for 
the remarkable 
achievements 
of our students, 
teachers, and staff. 
It has been a year 
of growth, learning, 
and perseverance, 
and I am honored to share in this 
celebration with all of you.

I want to congratulate the graduating 
Class of 2024! It has been an pleasure 
to watch you grow as young adults, 
and I look forward to seeing all the 
wonderful accomplishments that will 
follow you into your next phase of life.

I also want to congratulate all of our 
students who completed another school 
year. It is wonderful to see the academic, 
athletic and artistic successes that come 
from our student body. 

And these successes wouldn’t be 
possible without the endless support 
and dedication from our teachers, 
staff and community members. I 
thank you for supporting our students 
and their futures. 

I hope everyone has a great, 
well-deserved break over the summer 
months, and I look forward to 
welcoming everyone back in the fall. 

Sincerely, 
Joshua R. Meyer

Griffin Spotlight
Congratulations, Seniors!
We are delighted to announce 

and celebrate the remarkable 
achievements of the Class 
of 2024! This group of 
outstanding young individuals 
has reached an important 
milestone, marking the end of 
their high school journey and 
the beginning of a new and 
exciting chapter in their lives.

Throughout their time at 
BVCSD, these seniors have 
demonstrated exceptional 
dedication, resilience, and 
perseverance. They have 
excelled academically, achieved 
athletic victories, expressed 
themselves artistically, and 
contributed to our community 
in countless ways.

Congratulations to the 
following seniors who have 
graduated from Boquet Valley 
Central School District:

Samuel Anderson, Philip 
Armitage, Mayank Bisht, 
Sophia Bosely, Boden Buehler, 
Benjamin Burdo, Cameron 
Chandler, Jeremiah Crane, 
Max Decker, Allie Dezalia, 
Sofia Fiegl, Cooper Halloran, 
Annalie Hammond, Jackson 
Hooper, Kiayra LaMotte, Ella 
Lobdell, Jackson Milliren, 
Olivia, Montville, Maddox 
Rice, Eden Shaw, Cole 
Simmer, Braydn Smith, 
Victoria Smith, Nelson Staats 
and Ethan Van Hulle.

More photos on Page 4



Mountain View Top 5
Fun Day at Mountain View
1. As the school year came it a close and testing 

was near complete, it was time for the students 
to have some fun on campus! MVC students 
worked so hard during the school year. For their 
hard work, they had a full day of fun. There was a 
bouncy house, snacks, face paint, a firetruck pull 

and an awards 
ceremony for 
their classmates. 

Senior Trip
2. Seniors went on a great 

final trip to Virginia Beach. It was a great time to bond as a class 
before graduation. Students enjoyed Hersey Park, Motor World, an 
Aquaman Fishing Tour, Ocean Breeze Water 

Park, a Chesapean Kayak Tour, Medieval 
Times Dinner Theater and many other 
amazing moments.

Thank You & Farewell Ms. Veronica Uss
3. Boquet Valley CSD wants to give a warm 

and heart-felt thank you to Veronica Uss, 
who retired at the end of the 2023-2024 
academic year. She held her classroom 
with kindness, passion and excitement. She 
taught students for the past 31 years in the 

same classroom at the Mountain View Campus. She will be greatly missed!
Congratulations CV-TEC Graduates
4. Seniors who participated in CV-TEC were recognized and celebrated during the Mineville and 

Plattsburgh CV-TEC Graduation Ceremonies on June 18 and 20, respectively. BVCSD is so proud of 
all the students who participated in a CTE program. 
Students learned a trade skill while also balancing 
home-district academics and requirements. Great job!

6th Grade Travels to Boston
5. Career, college, military, oh my! Students in 

grades 6th grade had the opportunity to take a trip 
to Boston. They stayed in dorms at Boston University, 

ate meals in the dining halls, and 
got a sense of the of living on 
campus. They did several awesome 
activities during their trip. Students 
visited the Museum of Science, an 
aquarium, a Red Sox baseball game 
and the Boston Tea Party Museum. 
It an incredible experience for 
students to learn new things in a 
hands-on approach. 
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Lake View Top 5
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Thank You Ms. Walls
1. As the end of the school year wraps up, LVC as bittersweet news 

to share. Associate Principal Ms. Megan Walls is leaving Boquet 
Valley to serve as a principal in a neighboring district. We have 
loved having Ms. Walls on campus and serving Griffin students. Her 
creativity and positivity are infectious. She will be greatly missed in 
the fall. We wish her the best and hope she’ll stay in touch!

Moving Up Ceremonies
2. Lake View Campus celebrated and recognized the hard work 

our students accomplished throughout the school year. On Friday, 
June 21, Pre-K, 
kindergarten and 

5th grade students were honored and celebrated at their 
Moving Up Ceremony. We are so proud of these students and 
wish them the best as the move up into bigger roles within 
our school district. We will especially miss our 5th grade 
class, as they start their middle school journey at Mountain 
View in the fall. 

Thank You & Farewell Ms. Lynn Bubbins
3. Boquet Valley CSD wants to 

extend a heart-felt thank you to Ms. Lynn Bubbins, who retired at the end of 
the 2023-2024 academic year. She is an incredible teacher who no doubt has 
impacted hundreds of students and families throughout her career. She has 
been teaching for more than 20 years, and 18 of them were at the LVC. She 
plans on traveling a lot with her husband in retirement. Though she is welcome 
back to sub anytime, we wish her the best as she pursues her retirement plans.

Field Day Fun
4. Students had lots of fun playing with classmates and peers during Field 

Day on June 24. There was an array of 
activities and competitions for students 
to enjoy. Griffins competed in relay races, 

musical squares and recess soccer. They also enjoyed playing with 
bubbles, chalk, and scooters. They enjoyed ice cream from Mr. 
Ding-A-Ling and an awesome bouncy house!

Wonderful Water Day
5. LVC Griffins had a wonderful, wet time during Water Day on June 

25. Students competed in water and ice 
relays and played Duck, Duck, Splash. They 
had lots of laughs going through the Slip 
and Slide and sprinklers. Students cooled off with 
delicious Stewart’s ice cream and yummy toppings, 
which was sponsored by Ms. Walls and the book 
project. To end the awesome day, students worked 
together to pull a firetruck! Afterward, they had lots 
of fun playing in the water as firemen sprayed water 
from the truck’s hose into the air. 
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Lake View Principal Message: Lee Kyler
I want to express my profound gratitude to the students, families, and staff 

of the Boquet Valley School District. This year our students excelled and made 
tremendous educational gains. Our staff worked diligently to implement school 
wide behavior expectations and prioritize literacy initiatives. The work continues 
next school year -- we will continue to push our students to be their best in and 
out of the classroom. I am in the office all summer and happy to meet with any 
families if questions or concerns arise. I wish everyone a relaxing summer! Keep 
reading and stay in touch.

Mountain View Principal Message: Elaine Dixon-Cross

As we wrap up another fantastic school year, I want to extend my heartfelt 
congratulations to our amazing Class of 2024 on their graduation! They’ve 
worked hard, achieved so much, and now they’re ready to embark on exciting new 
journeys. To all our students, thank you for your enthusiasm, dedication, and spirit 
— together, we’ve made this year truly memorable. Have a wonderful summer, and 
I look forward to seeing you in September for another great year ahead! 

As a reminder, our teachers, counselors and administrative team are available 
to provide assistance.

CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2024!


